
CALL TO ORDER: 

ROLL CALL: 

MINUTES: 

CITY WIDE GARAGE SALE 
OCTOBER 3, 1998: 

INTAKE HOSE 
GALENA FIRE DEPT: 

MINUTES OF 
CITY COMMISSIONERS 
MEETING 
SEPTEMBER 21, 1998 

The meeting of the Galena City 
Commissioners was called to order on 
Monday September 21, 1998, at 6:00 P.M. 
in the commissioners chambers with Mayor 
David Shallenburger presiding. 

Roll call indicated the following 
commissioners present: LATURNER, 
COLEMAN, SHALLENBURGER. 

Moved by Coleman, seconded by LaTurner 
to place on file the minutes of the Galena 
Fire Dept. meeting 8-27-98. Motion 
declared carried. 

Moved by Coleman, seconded by LaTurner 
place on file the minutes of the Galena Fire 
Dept. meeting 9-8-98. Motion declared 
carried. 

Moved by Coleman, seconded by LaTurner 
to approve and place on file the minutes of 
the Planning & Zoning Meeting 9-8-98. 
Motion declared carried. 

Moved by LaTurner, seconded by Coleman 
to issue rummage sale permits for the city 
wide sale only, during the week previous to 
the sale. Motion declared carried. 

Moved by Coleman, seconded by LaTurner 
to purchase 500 ft. of intake hose for the 
Galena Fire Dept. at an estimated cost of 
$1300.00. Motion declared carried. 



September 21, 1998 

VACATING ALLEY BETWEEN 
12th & 13th WOOD ST: 

OASIS CAR WASH: 

GIRL'S SOFTBALL ASSOC: 

ANNEXATION CONTRACT & 
SEWER ADMN. CONTRACT WITH 
SOUTHEAST KANSAS REGIONAL 
PLANNING: 
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Ethel Egner requested the commission to 
vacate the alley between 12th & 13th on 
Wood St., since no alley exists. The 
commission agreed to take it under 
consideration and have the city attorney 
review the request. 

Phil Geisler presented a proposal of a 
payment of$563.00 for the water leak at the 
Oasis car wash during the summer this 
consisted of $163.00 August water bill, 
$163.00 September water bill, repair to the 
line and water leak The commission stated 
they would have to take this under future 
consideration. 

Dennis Garner approached the commission 
on red clay which the city had agreed to 
purchase, but stated all of it had not been 
delivered to the softball field. He also stated 
the need for help with the mowing and lights 
put up. The commission stated they would 
help as much as possible and to contact 
Supt Mittag about delivery of clay and the 
lights. 

Moved by Coleman, seconded by 
Shallenburger to sign the annexation 
contract to perform an annexation study and 
to sign an agreement with Southeast Kansas 
Regional Planning to administer the Sewer 
Grant 
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ADJOURNMENT: 

ATTEST: 

Deborah Kitch, Ci 

(SEAL) 
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Moved by LaTurner, seconded by Coleman 
to adjourn the regular meeting of the Galena 
City Commissioners. Motion declared 
carried. 


